AH Committee

From: Chris Vanni <chrisvanni47@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 10:33 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Aloha,

Just showing my support for this project. Would really love an affordable home here on the west side of Maui.

Thanks
Chris V.



